
McGuffey 8th Grade students and their parents/guardians are 

invited to attend a Freshman Scheduling Meeting at 

McGuffey PK-8 School.  You will be able to begin scheduling for 

your freshman year at Warren G. Harding High School.  This will 

also give students and families an opportunity to ask questions 

to our principal and guidance counselor. 

 

When:  Tuesday, February 13, 2024 

Time:  5:00-6:00pm 

Where:  McGuffey PK-8 School Cafetorium 

 

We hope you are able to join us for this informative meeting. 


